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Contact Tish Shade or Miranda Marston

Wednesday, Oct. 27
11:30 a.m. – 1 p.m.
VFW, 104 E. Second St.
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Next Week’s Meeting…

Felton Huggins was 
named the head football 
coach at Kentucky State 
University in February. 
Huggins comes to KSU after 
spending the past year as 
the Assistant Coach of Wide 
Receivers at NCAA DI 
school McNeese State. Prior 
to McNeese State, he served 
as the offensive coordinator 
and inside wide receivers coach at Charleston 
Southern in 2019. He arrived at Charleston 
Southern after six years at LaGrange College 
in Georgia, where he was the associate head 
coach, offensive coordinator, quarterbacks 
coach, and academic coordinator.

In his first season call-
ing plays for Charleston 
Southern, he put numer-
ous student-athletes 
in the top 100 in FCS 
in multiple offensive 
categories, including 
pass efficiency, passing 

touchdowns, passing yards, points, receiving 
touchdowns, scoring, and yards per attempt. 
Kameron Brown set the Charleston Southern 
single-season receiving touchdown record 
(10), while the Bucs posted the second-most 
first downs per game in Charleston Southern 
history (20.1).

Huggins’ offenses at LaGrange were often 
among the best in the USA South conference. 
In his six years with the team, the Panthers 
ranked top five in the conference in the total 
offense all but one year and finished as high as 
second in 2017 when they averaged 408.6 yards 
per game.

In 2014, Huggins saw senior receiver Griffin 
Roelle earn USA South All-Conference hon-
ors. Rolle broke his own single-season record 
with 67 pass receptions and graduated as the 
Panthers’ leading receiver with 126 receptions.

Huggins played collegiately at Southeastern 
Louisiana. He started for three years and fin-
ished his time at the school as the career leader 
in receptions (162) and receiving yards (2,350) 
when he finished his collegiate career. Huggins 
still holds school records for catches in a season 
(84) and receiving yards in a season (1,313). 
In addition, he is tied for the most catches in 
a game (13) and has the single-game receiving 
yards record of 266. Huggins received third-
team All-America, and All-Conference honors 
his junior and senior years.

During his time at Southeastern Louisiana, 
he was coached by Matt Mumme, son of the 
“Air Raid” innovator Hal Mumme. Following 
his playing career, he implemented the “Air 
Raid” offensive style during his coaching career, 
which has led him to success.

Huggins made his collegiate debut at 
Grambling State University where numerous 
family members attended. Huggins played six 
seasons of professional football between the 
Jacksonville Jaguars, Frankfurt Galaxy, Buffalo 
Bills, and Montreal Alouettes.

Upcoming Programs
Oct, 4: Jason Allen, Franklin Center for 

Innovation

Raffle
Thanks to fellow Rotarian Tom Corum for 

donating this week’s raffle item.

Huggins

Rotary Dues Reminder
If you haven’t already paid your current dues 

from 7/1/23 to 12/31/23 please do so as soon 
as possible, as there are budgeted amounts that 
need to be paid for this Rotary year.

At left, President-elect Gary Stratton conducts 
opening exercises.

Below, Terry Shockley (right) presents Sherrill 
Smith with his 41-year Perfect Attendance pin.


